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DIARY
WEDNESDAY 9 DECEMBER 
Gingerbread houses judging. 
Please email in photos of your 
festive creations. 
 
WEDNESDAY 9 & THURSDAY 
10 DECEMBER 
School finishes at 3.15pm 
No clubs, creche or late club 
 
THURSDAY 10 DECEMBER 
Christmas Jumper Day and 
Christmas Lunch 
 
FRIDAY 11 DECEMBER 
Christmas Parties 
School finishes at 12.30pm

Christmas is definitely on its way and the Reception children are really very excited. 
They have been doing lots of lovely writing, including the letters to Father Christmas 
and amazing Christmas cards. We have lots more lovely Christmas activities planned 
and can’t wait to share them all with you soon. 

Pre-School have been getting into the festive spirit this week!

RECEPTION 

FEELING FESTIVE
PRE-SCHOOL 

CHRISTMAS CRAZY

Well done to the members of the Dance Club for your brilliant performances this week! You can watch the 
Reception group’s dance here and the Year 1 and 2’s dance here.

CLUBS 

DAZZLING DANCE

http://www.twitter.com/millfieldprep
https://www.facebook.com/millfieldprep
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtAEm6wjsDpoq-ZiVqcicNw
https://www.flickr.com/photos/millfieldschool/albums
http://www.instagram.com/millfieldschool
https://youtu.be/-zlM6vxkOnw
https://youtu.be/M_Gk1tWbcxs


In Year 1’s second week of their ‘It’s Shocking’ topic, the 
children found out more about electricity. They learnt how 
to make electrical circuits including lights, switches and a 
motorised fan. The children soon realised that, if they left 
the fan on long enough, the plastic rotating section flew up 
just like launching a flying saucer! Next, the children had an 
investigation to carry out. After making an electrical circuit, 
one section was removed, leaving a gap. They tried a 
selection of objects, to see if any of them could successfully 
bridge the gap. The children discovered that the paper clip 
and the split pin could both be used. Great investigations, 
Year 1.

2

TADPOLES 

ALL ABOARD!
After a great PE session, which involved trying really hard to only run on the lines on the Astro, the Tadpoles went for a walk to feed the ducks and to see 
how their balancing skills were getting on! It ended up with the climbing equipment becoming a train that was on its way to find Father Christmas!

YEAR 1 

IT’S SHOCKING
Year 2 have been scientists this week, using their observation skills. They discussed what 
seeds would need to grow and set up an experiment to test their hypothesis. Over the 
week, the children will be recording their findings. 

YEAR 2 

SUPER SCIENTISTS

The Pre-School children have made beautiful Christmas tree pictures using green milk 
bottle tops! They were shown how to make a triangle shape with the bottle tops. Next 
they had to carefully lift one of the lids, glue it and place it down again. Once they had 
formed the tree shape, they added glue to the inside of the lid and filled them with 
either glitter, pom poms, buttons or sequins. A trunk was added and a star to sit at the 
top of the tree. The trees look amazing!

PRE-SCHOOL 

CRAFTY CHRISTMAS TREES


